Mr. Drew Griffin, Reporter
CNN Special Investigations Unit
One CNN Center

Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. Griffin,

| am sending this letter to thank you and your team for your reporting on
the VA. Your reports are making a difference in the lives of millions of
Americans who served in uniform and must rely on the VA for medical
and other assistance resulting from conditions we incurred during our
military service.

If not for you and CNN this long-standing abuse by some VA
employees would continue to go unnoticed by the elected and appointed
officials whose job is to look out for America’s veterans.

And because certain elected people at the top of our government can still
find plenty of time to golf, travel and attend parties, their attention to the
problems we veterans are having with the VA would be even less than
the little attention they give it today if not for you, your team and CNN.

Thank you, Mr. Griffin, for all the work that you and your CNN team
are doing for us veterans. We have needed this help for a long time and
only you and CNN are making it happen.

Signed,

Name
Address

City, State, Zip

(Optional) Phone or Email address




